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NEWS DESCRIPTION
 
NRA ANNOUNCES PARTIAL OPENING OF NEW ROAD CONNECTING OUTPOST STREET TO BOBBY
THOMPSON ROUNDABOUT
The National Roads Authority (NRA) is pleased to announce the partial opening of the new road connecting Outpost
Street to the Bobby Thompson Way Roundabout, which took place last week. This new road is designed to enhance
traffic flow and alleviate congestion in the area, providing drivers with a more efficient route to their destinations.
While the road is now accessible to the public, the project remains incomplete, with ongoing roadworks scheduled
to continue.
Drivers are strongly encouraged to exercise caution while travelling through the area. It is essential to adhere to the
posted speed limits, pay close attention to traffic signage and remain vigilant for workers who may be present on or
near the road.
The NRA extends its gratitude to the public for their cooperation and patience as this project continues.
For more information and to stay up to date with our latest projects and developments, visit us at
https://www.caymanroads.com.
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